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Mr Damien Pfeiffer 
Director Regions, Western 
Department of Planning, Industry & Environment 
Level 1, 188 Macquarie Street 
DUBBO NSW 2830 
 
Email: jenna.mcnabb@planning.nsw.gov.au  
 
 
Dear Damien 
 
PLANNING PROPOSAL (PP_2017_WENTW_002_00) TO AMEND WENTWORTH LOCAL ENVIRONMENTAL 
PLAN 2011 – RECLASSIFICATION OF RIVERFRONT LAND 
 
Wentworth Shire Council is seeking an extension to the timeframe of the Gateway determination for the 
above planning proposal.  
 
The original Gateway was approved for extension by twelve months, extending the timeframe for 
completing the LEP to 31 August 2019. 
 
The extension requested is for a further 6 months, being February 2020, as the planning proposal is still 
under review of the Legal Division of the Department of Planning. 
 
Should you wish to discuss any matter raised in this letter, please contact Michele Bos of the Health and 
Planning Division on 03 5027 5027. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
Michele Bos 
Acting Director Health & Planning 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Wentworth 
Shire Council 

26-28 Adelaide Street WENTWORTH NSW 2648 
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